IR Report Hunter Fire
Imagery taken August 9, 2006 0358
The flight over the fire was on August 9, 2006 at about 0358. The Plane was N144Z flown by Wallstrom and Gima.  Tom Gough & L. Mitchell were the technicians. The flight objective was to find hot spots.  The imagery was interpreted by James “Buck” Buchanan on August 9, 2006 at 0405.  The information was uploaded to the FTP site at about 0500 on August 9, 2006.  
There were very few heat signatures detected in tonight’s IR flight.  There was little advancement of perimeter lines except in small areas, particularly in the southwestern corner.  Of interest is the linear arrangement of hot spots running east and west with two small spots to the northwest.  One was found just west of Logan Basin at N39º 40’ 43.96”, W122º 59’ 27.98” and the other was almost due west along a tributary to Jack Hollow Creek at N39º 40’ 45.18, W123º 00’ 7.05”.  IR flight technician told us that there were problems at times with the equipment tonight.  So it is a possibility that, given the linear nature of the locations of these hot spots, they may indeed not be a heat source at all.
